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Ruth Corwin would like information about: 
I have reviewed the proposed Black Point - Green Point Community Plan and as a
former environmental planner for Marin, I am pleased with the coverage and
sensitivity of the proposal and I support it. My husband Robert Harrison concurs.
Thank you very much for your hard work.
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